
GREETING CARDS - A GIFT TO OUR CONGREGATION
We would like to recognize longtime member, Chris Drasch, for her time and efforts in
sending greeting cards to members and friends. For the past two years, Chris has been on
hand to send cards to let folks know we are thinking about them. Chris has sent almost one
hundred cards in this time! Chris also takes part in our Congregational Care Team’s birthday
card initiative, where team members take turns sending out birthday greetings each month.
Thank you, Chris, for this meaningful and thoughtful act of kindness on behalf of the
church!

SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS    
1 -   Cindy Lopez
3 -  Jim Olson
4 -  Penny Atkin
5 -  Kitchie Allen
7 -  Cash Mantsch
8 -  Roman Cira
       Sam Pasten
10 - Annette Stimac
11 - Diane Fowler
14 - Justin Franke
15 - Marti DeMario
17 - Mark Yellen

SEPTEMBER ANNIVERSARIES   
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18 -  Skylar White
        Chad Mitchell
19 -  Chris Drasch
20 - Melissa Bergin
21 -  Adele Richert
22 - Louise Reed
23 - Emily Schowalter
24 - Madison Yellen
27 - Makenna Eslinger
        Bill Greymont
29 - Tracy Greymont

3 -    Angelo and Cindy Lopez
        Dan and Lois Roth
4 -   Jim and Barb Olson   
13 -  Jeff and Tyfani Ulicki
21 -  Bruce and Amy Laabs

23 -    Craig and Sandy Modahl
24 -     Mike and Jane Spalding
26 -     David Martin 
            and Margaret Niederfrank
27 -     Jim and Brook Holmes
28 -     Neil and Jonda Johnson


